
Dear Head 
Teachers  

Please find attached correspondence. We would like to reassure you that our team will continue 
to support pupils in special schools, and those with significant health needs who are staying 
away from school but, as the current situation evolves the way we deliver this support may 
change.  

We would be grateful if you could send out the attached letter to parents, on our behalf.  

Kind 
regards 
Alyson  

Alyson Martin & Jane-Ann Archer, Senior Special School Nurses – Clinical Leads ​Community 
Children's Nursing Team | Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust | Raglan House, Between Towns 
Road, Cowley, Oxford, OX4 3LX | ​Tel: 01865 902700 email: ​alyson.martin@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk  

My normal working week is 21 hours over ​Tuesday, Wednesday and Fridays​. Please contact 
school office 0118 9724311 for details. ​We would love to hear your feedback about the 
Special School Nurse service! ​Please go to 
https://www.iwantgreatcare.org/trusts/oxford-health-nhs-foundation-trust ​and enter the 
following 4 digit code​. ​1976  


